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Your ref: - 

Our ref: 2470/Trentabank Refurbishment 

Date: 09th May 2025 

 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
 
Re: Trentabank Refurbishment  
 
 
The Peak District National Park Authority (PDNPA) are owners of the above property and invite 
you to tender for the works as per the specification in the tender documentation.  
 
When devising the response, please bear the following in mind: 
Interest should be registered as soon as possible by emailing beth.fenna@peakdistrict.gov.uk 
including the reference ‘2470/Trentabank Refurbishment’ in the subject line. 
Upon registering interest, your details will be added to a circulation list for receiving tender updates 
and clarifications  
 
All tender returns should be made electronically by email to: 
 tenders@peakdistrict.gov.uk  
 
Tender documentation and instructions can be found at: 
 
https://www.peakdistrict.gov.uk/looking-after/about-us/open-government/tenders 
 
Site visits should be arranged in advance with Beth Fenna on 07970 237094. Un-announced 
visitors will be turned away.  
 
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Beth Fenna 
Building Surveyor 
Property Team 
 
Enc. 
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